
Computer Use - Additional Guidelines
Registration and Check-in 
Patrons will use their library card number to access a computer. Library cards are 
non-transferable. 

Computers for Children and Teens 
All three Carlsbad libraries offer computers with internet access designated for 
children and teens. In order to use these computers, the following conditions 
apply: 

• Parents are responsible for the terms of the Internet and Computer User
Agreement whether accompanying their child or not.

• Children under the age of 13 must use the terminals in the children’s area.

• Teens 13 to 17 may use the adult, teen or children’s computers.

• Adults may use the children’s internet computers if they are supervising a
child in the children’s area.

Equipment Use 
Only library installed software and hardware may be used. Adding or deleting 
software is not permitted. 

Closing 
The computers shut down 10 minutes before the library closes. 

Disclaimer 
The library and its staff assume no responsibility for loss or damage to any data 
or USB drives arising from a patron’s use of computers, library software or 
equipment. User assumes no right to privacy while using computers. The library 
assumes no responsibility and shall have no liability for any direct, indirect or 
consequential damages arising from the use of information found on the 
internet. 
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